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WCRE'S FIRST CELEBRITY CHARITY HOCKEY GAME EXCEEDS EXPECTATIONS 

Former Philadelphia Flyers, business leaders help commercial real estate firm raise  

tens of thousands for local causes 

 

 

September 26, 2016 – Marlton, NJ – Blending a pro-sports fantasy camp with a corporate gala 
fundraiser was a unique way to take its community commitment to the next level, but the Wolf 
Commercial Real Estate (WCRE) team is always comfortable in uncharted territory. Its Celebrity 
Charity Hockey Event was a runaway success. The game, conceived by Philadelphia Flyer legend 
and WCRE director of strategic relationships Brian Propp, brought several fan favorites back to the ice 
for a game alongside thirty area business leaders this weekend. The result was an incredible gross of 
$45,000 raised for a variety of local charities. 

Joining Propp in the cause and on the ice were former Flyers Doug Crossman, Ray Allison, Kjell 
Samuelsson, Andre Faust, Ed Hospadar, and Todd Fedoruk. Recent Philadelphia Sports Hall of Fame 
inductee Lou Nolan, public address announcer of the Philadelphia Flyers, served as emcee. 

All proceeds from the event will be shared among the CARES Institute at Rowan University, the 
Jewish Federation of Southern New Jersey, the Alzheimer's Association Delaware Valley Chapter, the 



American Cancer Society, YMCA of Burlington and Camden Counties, and Samaritan Healthcare and 
Hospice. Each of these organizations benefits from WCRE's long-standing practice of donating a 
portion of its proceeds from every transaction to an area charity. Learn more about this program at  
http://wolfcre.com/community-commitment/. 

“Since the day we opened our doors our team has kept a tight focus on improving the health, well-
being, and opportunities of the people of Southern New Jersey and Philadelphia,” said Jason M. Wolf, 
founding principal of WCRE. “With more than sixty sponsors and hundreds of people coming to 
support the game, it has been thrilling to see that so many of our friends, associates, and peers share 
our commitment to this community.” 

See a video recap of the game featuring comments from the participants, sponsors, and beneficiaries 
here.  

 

About WCRE  

WCRE is a full-service commercial real estate brokerage and advisory firm specializing in office, retail, 
medical, industrial and investment properties in Southern New Jersey and the Philadelphia region. We 
provide a complete range of real estate services to commercial property owners, companies, banks, 
commercial loan servicers, and investors seeking the highest quality of service, proven expertise, and 
a total commitment to client-focused relationships. Through our intensive focus on our clients’ 
business goals, our commitment to the community, and our highly personal approach to client service, 
WCRE is creating a new culture and a higher standard. We go well beyond helping with property 
transactions and serve as a strategic partner invested in your long term growth and success. 
 
Learn more about WCRE online at www.wolfcre.com, on Twitter & Instagram @WCRE1, and on 
Facebook at Wolf Commercial Real Estate, LLC. Visit our blog pages at 
ww.southjerseyofficespace.com, www.southjerseyindustrialspace.com, 
www.southjerseymedicalspace.com, www.southjerseyretailspace.com, www.phillyofficespace.com, 
www.phillyindustrialspace.com , www.phillymedicalspace.com and www.phillyretailspace.com.  
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